
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 January 2015 

2013 Standard User Funding Agreement Draft Amending Access Undertaking (SUFA DAAU) 

On 31 October 2014 the QCA released its draft decision on Aurizon Network's 2013 SUFA DAAU. We requested 

parties provide submissions on matters raised in the draft decision by 16 January 2015. 

After receipt of requests from stakeholders to extend the date for submissions, we have decided to extend the date 

for submissions to 30 January 2015. However, should stakeholders choose to submit on the original date, we will 

accept those submissions and publish all submissions at a time after the revised submission date. 


